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The Dress
The Fashion Book takes a fresh look at the fashion world and the
people who created and inspired it. Spanning almost 200 years, the
entire industry is represented; from clothing and footwear designers,
to photographers, stylists, icons and retailers, including the new
category of educational institutions that have been fundamental in the
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careers of many of the creative individuals. Marking the significant
changes on the fashion landscape since the first edition, this
revision includes updates on existing entries as well as important new
names who have fundamentally shaped the way we see fashion, from
designers such as Nicholas Ghesquière, Gareth Pugh and Phoebe Philo,
influential image makers Mert and Marcus and Mario Sorrenti, and
contemporary icons Lady Gaga and Tilda Swinton, representing just a
few of the many exciting new figures. New faces rub shoulders with the
fashion pioneers of the original edition; such as Coco Chanel, Issey
Miyake, Yves Saint Laurent, Kate Moss and Helmut Newton. In keeping in
the reference style of the first edition, this new edition reflects a
comprehensive view of the fashion industry today. Easy to use and
filled with inspirational images, The Fashion Book is organized as an
A-Z guide of names, listing 576 entries across the categories of
clothing and accessory designers, photographers, institutions, models
and those iconic individuals who instigated or symbolize a whole
fashion movement. Cutting through the usual classifications, and
organized alphabetically, the book creates unexpected juxtapositions
that make fascinating and unlikely partnerships: the powerful Anna
Wintour sits opposite the pioneer of modern fashion, Charles Worth
while Terry Richardson rubs shoulders with Herb Ritts, and digital
print wunderkind Mary Katranzou meets Rei Kawakubo. Each entry is
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illustrated with a photograph or drawing from the most important
creative talents in the industry - showing a quintessential aspect of
their work. An accompanying text describes where they fit into the
fashion story and includes essential biographical information about
the subject. In addition, The Fashion Book uses a comprehensive crossreferencing system and glossary which explain the many collaborations
and techniques used in fashion, that singular business which lives
somewhere between art and commerce.

The Fashion Insiders' Guide to New York
Evaluates the costs of low-priced clothing while tracing the author's
own transformation to a conscientious shopper, a journey during which
she visited a garment factory, learned to resole shoes, and shopped
for local, sustainable clothing.

Ralph Lauren: In His Own Fashion
Italian fashion has long been revered for its craftsmanship and
luxury, but also for its iconic status in the fashion world. Floral
brocades, leopard print and show-stopping red dresses – the masters of
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Italian fashion know how to make a statement. In Iconic: The masters
of Italian fashion, internationally renowned fashion illustrator Megan
Hess explores ten of the best known and most loved Italian designers:
Versace, Dolce & Gabbana, Fendi, Valentino, Pucci, Prada, Miu Miu,
Missoni, Gucci and Armani. Megan takes readers on an unforgettable
journey beneath the seams of each designer, learning about their
history and significance to Italian – and global – fashion culture.
Filled with Megan's stunning illustrations of some of the most wellknown and fabulous outfits, from suits to swimwear to haute couture
gowns, Iconic is a truly unique celebration of one of the world's most
important fashion destinations.

New York
One of America's premier fashion historians offers an unrivaled and
exceptional fashion resource. This immersive timeline is illustrated
by photographs—over 700—that tell the story of fashion through its
changing and multitudinous silhouettes. As the years advance, we watch
crinolines inflate and deflate, the bustle shape-shift, skirts narrow,
and sleeves balloon. The twentieth century opens with the S-bend
corset, puffed at the waist, and as the decades progress, conformity
all but disappears as clothing becomes more casual. In the twentyPage 4/38
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first century, formalwear becomes more elaborate than ever. Along with
tracking every major change in fashion, readers also see evolutions in
hairstyles, jewelry, hat styles, outerwear, and footwear. Milbank
keenly illustrates how a certain style of dressing was ubiquitous—the
same silhouette worn not only in France and the United States but also
in many countries simultaneously. Real people—not only fashion
models—are captured in casual outdoor scenes, strolling in Paris, New
York, and London, lunching alfresco, playing croquet, riding horses,
and even mountain climbing. Street photography of the last century is
emphasized particularly: the earliest examples show women who dressed
to be photographed at the races in France, as they were captured by
the predecessors of such modern-day photographers as Mary Hilliard and
The Sartorialist, whose pictures we also see as we traverse the most
recent years shown in this panoptic volume.

Fashion House
Ever dreamed you could live in the suite of a Manhattan socialite? Or
the grand estate of one of London's men-about-town, or a Parisian
vintage loft? Within the sumptuously illustrated pages of this book
you will find that all of your extravagant dreams of interior design
have come true. Internationally acclaimed illustrator Megan Hess has
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assembled some of the most decadent and indulgent interior designs
from around the world in her collection Fashion House - beautiful
interiors which are guaranteed to delight and inspire. Fashion House
celebrates some of the most decadent and indulgent interiors from
around the world and the icons, past and present, who inhabit them.
Discover the type of furniture they choose, the style of clothes they
wear, and how they style a space. Learn the benefits of the eclectic
chair, the portrait piece, the striking rug, the signature wallpaper,
and the resident pet. Drawing on her years of experience working as an
illustrator for internationl brands such as Tiffanys, Chanel and
Christian Dior, Hess has combined her love of fashion and interior
design with her signature illustrations, and has created a book of
undeniable style sure to be adored.

Chinatown Pretty
Since Charles Fredrick Worth established his luxurious Maison de
Couture in 1858, the interior has played a crucial role in the display
of fashion. House of Fashion provides a full historical account of the
interplay between fashion and the modern interior, demonstrating how
they continue to function as a site for performing modern, gendered
identities for designers and their clientele alike. In doing so, it
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traces how designers including Poiret, Vionnet, Schiaparelli and Dior
used commercial spaces and domestic interiors to enhance their
credentials as connoisseurs of taste and style. Taking us from the
early years of haute couture to the luxury fashion of the present day,
Berry explores how the salon, the atelier and the boutique have
allowed fashion to move beyond the aesthetics of dress, to embrace the
visual seduction of the theatrical, artistic, and the exotic. From the
Art Deco allure of Coco Chanel's Maison to the luminous spaces of
contemporary flagship stores, House of Fashion sets out fashion's
links with key figures in architecture and design, including Louis
Süe, Robert Mallet-Stevens, Eileen Gray, and Jean-Michel Frank.
Drawing on photographs, advertisements, paintings and illustrations,
this interdisciplinary study examines how fashionable interiors have
shaped our understanding of architecture, dress, and elegance.

Cheap Chic
Essays and stories on fashion, art, and culture in the New York of the
2010s. We were supposed to meet Rose McGowan at Café d'Alsace after
the party, but she cancelled at the last minute. I saw on Twitter that
she had been hit with a drug possession charge, which she insisted was
a scheme to keep her Weinstein dirt quiet. I hadn't even read her
Page 7/38

Read Book New York Through A Fashion Eye
Weinstein story I still wanted to know that the articles were being
published, and in large quantities, but reading stories of abuse and
humiliation was as stupefying as a hangover. I didn't feel empowered;
I only felt more hopeless. I wanted to watch the patriarchy go up in
flames, but I wasn't excited about what was being pitched to replace
it. If we got all of it out in the open, what would we have left? My
fear was that guilt would destroy the classics and there'd be no one
left to fuck. All movies would be as low-budget and as puritanical as
the stuff they play on Lifetime, all of New York would look like a
Target ad, every book or article would be a cathartic tell-all, and
I'd be sexually frustrated but too ashamed to hook up with assholes,
or even to watch porn. —from Sleeveless Eve Babitz meets Roland
Barthes in Sleeveless, Natasha Stagg's follow up to Surveys, her 2016
novel about internet fame. Composed of essays and stories commissioned
by fashion, art, and culture magazines, Sleeveless is a scathing and
sensitive report from New York in the 2010s. During those years, Stagg
worked as an editor for V magazine and as a consultant, creating copy
for fashion brands. Through these jobs, she met and interviewed
countless industry luminaries, celebrities, and artists, and learned
about the quickly evolving strategies of branding. In Sleeveless, she
exposes the mechanics of personal identity and its monetization that
propelled the narrator of Surveys from a mall job in Tucson to
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international travel and internet fame.

Missoni
This captivating book reproduces arguably the most extraordinary
primary source documents in fashion history. Providing a revealing
window onto the Renaissance, they chronicle how style-conscious
accountant Matthäus Schwarz and his son Veit Konrad experienced life
through clothes, and climbed the social ladder through fastidious
management of self-image. These bourgeois dandies' agenda resonates as
powerfully today as it did in the sixteenth century: one has to dress
to impress, and dress to impress they did. The Schwarzes recorded
their sartorial triumphs as well as failures in life in a series of
portraits by illuminists over 60 years, which have been
comprehensively reproduced in full color for the first time. These
exquisite illustrations are accompanied by the Schwarzes' fashionfocussed yet at times deeply personal captions, which render the pair
the world's first fashion bloggers and pioneers of everyday
portraiture. The First Book of Fashion demonstrates how dress –
seemingly both ephemeral and trivial – is a potent tool in the right
hands. Beyond this, it colorfully recaptures the experience of
Renaissance life and reveals the importance of clothing to the
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aesthetics and every day culture of the period. Historians Ulinka
Rublack's and Maria Hayward's insightful commentaries create an
unparalleled portrait of sixteenth-century dress that is both
strikingly modern and thorough in its description of a true
Renaissance fashionista's wardrobe. This first English translation
also includes a bespoke pattern by TONY award-winning costume designer
and dress historian Jenny Tiramani, from which readers can recreate
one of Schwarz's most elaborate and politically significant outfits.

New York Look Book
"This official book of photographs houses the 50-year collection of
the most iconic and beloved photographs taken by prolific fashion
photographer Bill Cunningham, the King of Street Style. The iconic
Bill Cunningham was known for wearing a blue work jacket and riding a
bicycle around New York City as he captured cutting-edge street style
(before street style was even a thing). He took pictures for The New
York Times from 1978 until his death in 2016 and wrote the beloved
columns "On the Street" and "Evening Hours," which began in 1989. This
book will be an oversized collection of Bill's hallowed photography--a
mixture of published and unpublished--organized by decade with essays
by and about Bill's muses and subjects like Anna Wintour, Cathy Horyn,
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Vanessa Friedman, and Ruth La Ferla. Every fashion lover and
fashionista--from NYC and beyond--will have to add this book to their
collection"--

Coco Chanel
"She's the female Nicholas Sparks." — Redbook magazine Following her
bestselling debut novel Come Away with Me, Karma Brown returns with an
unforgettable story that explores the intricate dynamics of friendship
and parenthood Hannah and Kate became friends in the fifth grade, when
Hannah hit a boy for looking up Kate's skirt with a mirror. While
they've been close as sisters ever since, Hannah can't help but feel
envious of the little family Kate and her husband, David, have
created—complete with two perfect little girls. She and Ben have been
trying for years to have a baby, so when they receive the news that
she will likely never get pregnant, Hannah's heartbreak is
overwhelming. But just as they begin to tentatively explore the other
options, it's Kate's turn to do the rescuing. Not only does she offer
to be Hannah's surrogate, but Kate is willing to use her own eggs to
do so. Full of renewed hope, excitement and gratitude, these two
families embark on an incredible journey toward parenthood…until a
devastating tragedy puts everything these women have worked toward at
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risk of falling apart. Poignant and refreshingly honest, The Choices
We Make is a powerful tale of an incredible friendship and the risks
we take to make our dreams come true.

kate spade new york: all in good taste
This book tells the story of fashion workers engaged in the labor of
design and the material making of New York fashion. Christina H. Moon
offers an illuminating ethnography into the various sites and
practices that make up fashion labor in sample rooms, design studios,
runways, factories, and design schools of the New York fashion world.
By exploring the work practices, social worlds, and aspirations of
fashion workers, this book offers a unique look into the meaning of
labor and creativity in 21st century global fashion. This book will be
of interest to scholars in design studies, fashion history, and
fashion labor.

Fashion
"Mod New York: fashion takes a trip accompanies a major exhibition of
the same name that has been organized by the Museum of the City of New
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York to highlight a selection of its aesthetically groundbreaking and
historically significant garments from the 1960s"--Page 6.

The First Book of Fashion
*A Financial Times Book of the Year 2018* *The New York Times
Bestseller* 'I took to New York life like a star shooting through the
heavens' Bill Cunningham's first love was fashion but the big city
came a close second. He left for New York aged nineteen, losing his
family's support but enjoying the infinite luxury of freedom. Living
on a scoop of Ovaltine a day, he would run down to Fifth Avenue to
feed on the spectacular sights of the window displays - then run back
to his tiny studio to work all night. Working as 'William J' (to spare
his parents' blushes), Bill became one of the most celebrated hat
designers of the 1950s, creating elegant town hats for movie stars and
playful beach hats for the summer set. Bill's mission was to bring
happiness by making beautiful things - even if it meant pawning his
bike to fund fancy-dress outfits for all his friends. When women
stopped wearing hats and his business was forced to close, Bill worked
as a fashion journalist, touring the couture houses of Europe. But New
York remained his home, and it was as a street photographer of the
fashions of the city that he became well known, in a job that would
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last almost forty years. Fashion Climbing is the enchanting memoir he
left behind, capturing the madcap times of his early career and the
fashion scene of the mid-century. Written with the spark and wit of
Holly Golightly, and brimming over with Bill's infectious joy for
life, it is a gift to all who seek beauty, whatever our style or
status.

New York Fashion
An illustrated guide to the fashionista's New York – from one of the
world's most sought-after fashion illustrators Let one of the world's
most successful fashion illustrators guide you through one of the
world's greatest fashion cities. From Chanel to Dior, Bloomingdales to
Bergdorf Goodman, Megan Hess has drawn for some of the most
prestigious fashion brands around and experienced the incredible style
the city of New York has to offer. In her latest book, Megan Hess
takes you on an adventure, showing you the best places for a
fashionista to eat, sleep, and play – all illustrated in her
inimitable, elegant style. Featuring fashionthemed restaurants,
hotels, and sites to visit, as well as Megan's favorite places to
shop, this is a must-have insider's guide to New York for any fashion
lover.
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Mod New York
Chinatown Pretty features beautiful portraits and heartwarming stories
of trend-setting seniors across six Chinatowns. Andria Lo and Valerie
Luu have been interviewing and photographing Chinatown's most
fashionable elders on their blog and Instagram, Chinatown Pretty,
since 2014. Chinatown Pretty is a signature style worn by pòh pohs
(grandmas) and gùng gungs (grandpas) everywhere—but it's also a life
philosophy, mixing resourcefulness, creativity, and a knack for
finding joy even in difficult circumstances. • Photos span Chinatowns
in San Francisco, Oakland, Los Angeles, Chicago, New York City, and
Vancouver. • The style is a mix of modern and vintage, high and low,
handmade and store bought clothing. • This is a celebration of Chinese
American culture, active old-age, and creative style. Chinatown Pretty
shares nuggets of philosophical wisdom and personal stories about
immigration and Chinese-American culture. This book is great for
anyone looking for advice on how to live to a ripe old age with grace
and good humor—and, of course, on how to stay stylish. • This book
will resonate with photography buffs, fashionistas, and Asian
Americans of all ages. • Chinatown Pretty has been featured by
Vogue.com, San Francisco Chronicle, Design Sponge, Rookie, Refinery29,
and others. • With a textured cover and glossy bellyband, this
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beautiful volume makes a deluxe gift. • Add it to the shelf with books
like Humans of New York by Brandon Stanton, Advanced Style by Ari Seth
Cohen, and Fruits by Shoichi Aoki.

Carolina Herrera
A lively and thorough history, New York Fashion presents a fabulous
fashion parade with 300 illustrations, including 100 in full color,
which highlight the fascinating story it has to tell. 300
illustrations, including 100 in full color.

Making It in Manhattan
From a modern-day Carrie Bradshaw comes an insider’s guide to making
it in the fashion industry. From a young age, fashion editor, stylist,
and writer Caroline Vazzana knew the fashion industry was where she
belonged—but gaining access to the amazing and mysterious world of
fashion in the city that never sleeps takes countless hours of hard
work and dedication. After making it to some of fashion’s biggest
publications, Caroline’s finally pulling back the curtain and telling
us her secrets. In Making It in Manhattan, Caroline sheds a bit of
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light on her journey and guides fashion hopefuls to stand out from the
crowd and land the job of their dreams. Written in conversational
style, in a format reminiscent of a journal, complete with pictures
and illustrations (and a little bit of name-dropping), Caroline shares
what she’s learned about pursuing a career in fashion and the
resources that helped her land jobs at Teen Vogue, Marie Claire, and
InStyle magazines. Making It in Manhattan topics include: Exploring
your options How to get that golden ticket (to fashion week) What to
do if you didn’t attend a big fashion school Building your personal
brand on social media And more! From how to get your foot in the door,
to making fashion your full-time job, Caroline’s insider advice gives
you everything you’ll need for breaking in and making it in Manhattan.

Fashion Climbing
A fully illustrated biography of iconic American designer Ralph Lauren
told through the lens of fashion From the author of Dressing the Man,
the seminal tome on men's fashion, comes the illustrated biography of
Ralph Lauren. Published in time for Lauren's 80th birthday on October
14, 2019, Alan Flusser's book looks at the life of the iconic American
designer through the lens of fashion and cultural impact. This highlevel, yet intimate, reflection on the life and work of Ralph Lauren
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shows how a preppy young boy from the Bronx created one of the most
recognizable brands in American fashion.

Runway
“An hour, once it lodges in the queer element of the human spirit, may
be stretched to fifty or a hundred times its clock length; on the
other hand, an hour may be accurately represented on the timepiece of
the mind by one second.” —Virginia Woolf, Orlando: A Biography, 1928
About Time: Fashion and Duration traces the evolution of fashion, from
1870 to the present, through a linear timeline of iconic garments,
each paired with an alternate design that jumps forward or backward in
time. These unexpected pairings, which relate to one another through
shape, motif, material, pattern, technique, or decoration, create a
unique and disruptive fashion chronology that conflates notions of
past, present, and future. Virginia Woolf serves as “ghost narrator”:
excerpts from her novels reflect on the passage of time with each
subsequent plate pairing. A new short story by Michael Cunningham,
winner of the Pulitzer Prize for Fiction for The Hours, recounts a day
in the life of a woman over a time span of 150 years through her
changing fashions. Scholar Theodore Martin analyzes theoretical
responses to the nature of time, underscoring that time is not simply
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a sequence of historical events. And fashion photographer Nicholas
Alan Cope illustrates 120 fashions with sublime black and-white
photography. This stunning book reveals fashion’s paradoxical
connection to linear notions of time.

Illustrated World of Couture
“Honest, insightful, and thoroughly entertainingMizrahi comes off in
writing just like his onscreen persona: warm, witty, humble—and ready
to dish.” —Booklist, starred review Isaac Mizrahi is sui generis:
designer, cabaret performer, talk-show host, a TV celebrity. Yet ever
since he shot to fame in the late 1980s, the private Isaac Mizrahi has
remained under wraps. Until now. In I.M., Isaac Mizrahi offers a
poignant, candid, and touching look back on his life so far. Growing
up gay in a sheltered Syrian Jewish Orthodox family, Isaac had unique
talents that ultimately drew him into fashion and later into celebrity
circles that read like a who’s who of the twentieth and twenty-first
centuries: Richard Avedon, Audrey Hepburn, Anna Wintour, Mikhail
Baryshnikov, Meryl Streep, and Oprah Winfrey, to name only a few. In
his elegant memoir, Isaac delves into his lifelong battles with
weight, insomnia, and depression. He tells what it was like to be an
out gay man in a homophobic age and to witness the ravaging effects of
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the AIDS epidemic. Brimming with intimate details and inimitable wit,
Isaac's narrative reveals not just the glamour of his years, but the
grit beneath the glitz. Rich with memorable stories from in and out of
the spotlight, I.M. illuminates deep emotional truths.

Paris
A stunning work on contemporary fashion spectacles, showcasing the
most innovative, creative, and artistic high-fashion runway shows of
the last twenty years. In recent years, as fashion shows have become a
part of our collective imagination and an important part of
contemporary culture, blockbuster productions have redefined the
runway show as a form of entertainment and creativity on par with the
clothes themselves. This book focuses on designers for whom fashion
and the mode of presenting it have held equal significance: Alexander
McQueen, Martin Margiela, Hussein Chalayan, Viktor & Rolf, Marc
Jacobs, Karl Lagerfeld at Chanel, Raf Simons, Thom Browne, and
Imitation of Christ, among them. From the performance art spectacles
of the first Alexander McQueen collections in the mid-1990s and the
high-art concept shows of Hussein Chalayan in the late 1990s to the
lavish beauty of Chanel haute couture in 2012, author Alix Browne
explores the highest pinnacles of fashion today. Runway gives the
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reader full access to the theatrical and creative aspects of the
production, in both intimate, little-seen runway shows from the preInternet era--many of the photographs here have never been published
before--as well as major productions with elaborate sets and fullblown narrative. A thrilling, immersive, and inspiring look into the
wide-ranging creativity of contemporary fashion, Runway is the most
thorough book available on the subject. Featuring the most innovative
fashion designers of the last twenty years, this book is a must for
lovers of fashion and culture.

Overdressed
Before the live streaming of international fashion shows and the
instant publication of runway images online, the collections were
strictly 'invitation only'. It was the photographer, runway's unsung
hero, who allowed us a glimpse of an exclusive and fascinating
spectacle. A visual journey through three decades of photographing
runway shows in Paris, Milan, London and New York, Fashion's Front
Line showcases dazzling images taken by long-serving catwalk
photographer Niall McInerney, whose life's work has been painstakingly
preserved and made available through Bloomsbury Publishing's Fashion
Photography Archive. Giving readers the complete picture, the book
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captures many rare and never-before-seen images of iconic moments on
the runway as well as famous faces on the front row and the buzzing
atmosphere backstage. With commentary from the photographer himself,
as well as interviews with top international fashion insiders,
Fashion's Front Line is a unique window onto the world of late 20thcentury fashion. As good as a front row ticket, this book will be a
must-have for fashion lovers. Interviewees include: Designer Antony
Price; model agent Sarah Doukas; PR and lifestyle guru Lynne Franks;
hair stylist Sam McKnight; director of photography Simon Chaudoir;
editors and fashion commentators Caryn Franklin, Debbi Mason, Kathryn
Samuel, Elizabeth Walker, Brenda Polan and Iain R. Webb; photographers
Andrew Lamb, Niall McInerney, Chris Moore, Anthea Simms and Mitchell
Sams; set designer and art director Simon Costin; fashion consultant
and former show producer Mikel Rosen; show producer John Walford; and
digital entrepreneur Jonathan Chippindale.

I.M.
Examines the history and unique style of one hundred of the most
iconic dresses in fashion history, including Audrey Hepburn's little
back dress from "Breakfast at Tiffany's," Princess Diana's wedding
dress, and Lady Gaga's meat dress.
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New York Fashion
With a new introduction and timeless tips and tricks, the ultimate
fashion bible beloved by designers and fashion lovers alike is back in
print. As this cult classic style guide shows, fashion isn't just for
the elite. Whether you're a lover of designer labels or a master
thrifter, this book is about cultivating your personal style on any
budget.Cheap Chic covers all of the basics, and provides advice for
stocking up on must-have items such as button-downs, t-shirts, denim,
and one-of-a-kind vintage pieces. Readers will also be inspired by the
vintage photos showcasing timeless styles as well as iconic pieces
worn by the celebrities that inspired them. Packed with style ideas,
shopping tips, and ways to cultivate your unique look,Cheap Chic is a
go-to for fashion inspiration.

Nasty Galaxy
The Fashion Insiders’ Guides are carefully curated compendiums of the
current hotspots, classic haunts, and hidden gems of the world’s
greatest fashion destinations. A former Parisian living in New York,
French Vogue correspondent Carole Sabas was often approached by
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friends and colleagues on their way to Paris for Fashion Week, looking
for the best place for a quick facial, early morning yoga, or to meet
a friend for a drink. So many people asked, in fact, that she produced
a small guide filled with advice, which she gave out for free.
Requests for more information and other cities came pouring in. Abrams
is now making Sabas’s Paris and New York guides available to everyone,
with expanded content including chapters such as “Eating and
Drinking,” “Beauty,” “Health,” “Shopping,” “Art,” and an eclectic
selection of odds and ends called “Might Be Useful One Day.” Written
with a light touch and in a friendly tone, each entry includes a
description of the recommended spots with hints about when to go, who
to ask for, and what to get, as well as location and contact
information. The inclusion of additional advice from local fashion
celebrities on their favorite places to frequent puts readers
confidently in-the-know. Peppered throughout with drawings by a noted
and local fashion illustrator, these beautifully designed guides will
be the must-have accessories of the season. Praise for The Fashion
Insiders' Guide to New York: “Hidden gems are finally unveiled in this
posh and savvy guide for sophisticated visitors and newcomers to the
Big City . . . this is one must-have guide for stylish New York
travelers.” —Ambassador magazine
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The End of Fashion
Join internationally renowned fashion illustrator Megan Hess as she
explores the timeless beauty and glamour of ten of France's bestloved designers in a stylish celebration of one of the world’s
favourite fashion destinations.
From the courts of Versailles to the cobbled streets of Paris, French
fashion has always been the epitome of elegance. Whether it's Dior's
New Look, Yves Saint Laurent's Le Smoking jacket or Chanel's little
black dress, the masters of French fashion understand that clothing is
more than a craft: it’s an art form.
Megan Hess’s love for French style sparked her career in fashion
illustration. In these pages, she unspools the threads of ten
legendary designers – Chanel, Dior, Saint Laurent, Lanvin, Givenchy,
Chloé, Balmain, Louis Vuitton, Hermès and Celine – to discover the
origins of haute couture, prêt-à-porter and everything chic.
Accompanied by Megan’s exquisite illustrations of current and archival
collections, Elegance: The Beauty of French Fashion tells the story of
how France’s iconic fashion houses have influenced the very fabric of
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design.

New York Fashion Week
The time when "fashion" was defined by French designers whose clothes
could be afforded only by elite has ended. Now designers take their
cues from mainstream consumers and creativity is channeled more into
mass-marketing clothes than into designing them. Indeed, one need look
no further than the Gap to see proof of this. In The End of Fashion,
Wall Street Journal, reporter Teri Agins astutely explores this
seminal change, laying bare all aspects of the fashion industry from
manufacturing, retailing, anmd licensing to image making and
financing. Here as well are fascinating insider vignettes that show
Donna Karan fighting with financiers,the rivalry between Ralph Lauren
and Tommy Hilfiger, and the commitment to haute conture that sent
Isaac Mizrahi's business spiraling.

The Choices We Make
A celebration of New York City style, based on the popular "The Look
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Book" from New York magazine, presents a collection of more than two
hundred outstanding features, along with a special "Where to Find It"
section, store listings, and an insider's guide to the city's
distinctive neighborhoods. Original.

Iconic
Focusing on up-and-coming designers and their contributions to the
changing fashion industry in the vibrant climate of New York city, New
York Fashion explores the city's importance as a fashion capital in
the 21st century. Tracing New York's emergence after the Second World
War as a major international fashion centre and looking at the
important designers of the period, including Claire McCardell and
Geoffrey Beene, it also takes in the last quarter of the 20th century
which was dominated by the ready-to-wear empires of designers such as
Calvin Klein, Ralph Lauren and Tommy Hilfiger. In the past five years
a group of young, talented New York based designers have found
critical and commercial success internationally. Sonnet Stanfill
examines the reasons behind this exciting rise in new talent and
illustrates the best examples of the work of 20 of New York's next
generation of fashion designers, including Zac Posen, Proenza
Schouler, Jean Yu, Behnaz Sarafpour and Derek Lam.
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Fashion's Front Line
Gorgeously repackaged, this reissue of the classic book presents the
iconic photographer’s expert and witty reminiscences of the
personalities who inspired fashion’s golden eras, and left an
indelible mark on his own sense of taste and style. "The camera will
never be invented that could capture or encompass all that he actually
sees," Truman Capote once said of Cecil Beaton. Though known for his
portraits, Beaton was as incisive a writer as he was a photographer.
First published in 1954, The Glass of Fashion is a classic—an
invaluable primer on the history and highlights of fashion from a man
who was a chronicler of taste, and an intimate compendium of the
people who inspired his legendary eye. Across eighteen chapters,
complemented by more than 150 of his own line drawings, Beaton writes
with great wit about the influence of luminaries such as Chanel,
Balenciaga, and Dior, as well as relatively unknown muses like his
Aunt Jessie, who gave him his first glimpse of "the grown-up world of
fashion." Out of print for decades but recognized and sought after as
a touchstone text, The Glass of Fashion will be irresistible to a new
generation of fashion enthusiasts and a seminal book in any Beaton
library. It is both a treasury and a treasure.
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The Fashion Book
Since 1993, Bryant Park has been the event's home, but in 2010
relocated to Lincoln Center. New York Fashion Week focuses on what's
already been termed the “Golden Era” of Fashion Week, the Bryant Park
Years. It is filled with hundreds of never-before-seen photos and
never-before-told stories and features exclusive interviews with the
likes of Tommy Hilfiger, Betsy Johnson, Richie Rich, The Blonds, André
Leon Talley, Philip Bloch, Fern Mallis, and many more. Capturing the
most exciting moments, trends, and people from seventeen years under
the tents of Bryant Park, New York Fashion Week gives industry
professionals, style savvy consumers, and pop culture and celebrity
fans an essential piece of fashion history.

Fashion Forward
During her thirty-five year career, the Venezuelan-American fashion
designer Carolina Herrera has dressed First Ladies from Jackie Kennedy
to Michelle Obama, royalty, celebrities, and her faithful
international clientele. A perennial favorite on red carpets around
the world, Herrera has a loyal, impassioned following for gowns that
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New York Magazine has called "refined and achingly elegant." This
book, to be illustrated with archival and new photography of designs
from 1981 through present day, is the first to focus on this important
American designer's career. An exciting and elegant monograph on the
fashion of Carolina Herrera, to be released on the occasion of the
designer's 35th anniversary.

House of Fashion
Description Coming.

Gilded New York
Fashion Forward demystifies the exciting career of a fashion
forecaster and fosters skills that will benefit any design
professional. The book begins with an overview of fashion forecasting
theories and concepts and then leads readers through a step-by-step
guide to creating and presenting a forecast. The authors reveal the
inner workings of global fashion forecasting through real-world
examples and interviews with both influential forecasters and the
designers who rely upon them. Fashion Forward enables readers to start
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spotting tomorrow's trends today and compellingly communicate themboth visually and verbally-to inspire fashion innovators. New to this
Edition - Current images and examples. Updated fashion photos to
include current and trending images, professional presentations and
forecast examples, plus new interviews and quotes. - Covers the latest
methods and technology. New coverage of social media, technology and
data analytics practices in fashion forecasting. - Enhanced global
perspective. New content addressed the global apparel industry,
emphasizes international forecasting firms, includes interviews with
global forecaster and trend specialists, and more diverse images and
examples throughout the book. - Practical career information and handson application. Updated and expanded career opportunities sections and
enhanced activities provide real-world simulations and insights. - New
online STUDIO resources offer students self-study quizzes, flashcards,
additional projects and online resources. PLEASE NOTE: Purchasing or
renting this ISBN does not include access to the STUDIO resources that
accompany this text. To receive free access to the STUDIO content with
new copies of this book, please refer to the book + STUDIO access card
bundle ISBN 9781501328350.

The Glass of Fashion
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Elegance
A celebration of the unmistakable Missoni style, whose innovative
approach mixes bold color, pattern, and material with an extraordinary
sense of balance and elegance. This is the first fully comprehensive
book about Missoni, created with full access to the archives and with
the support of the Missoni family. Lavishly designed, it features
reproductions of Missoni patterns printed on special material and
stitched into the binding between signatures along with other special
features. This volume was conceived as a design object, in which
images, texts, original fabrics, drawings, color palettes, and fashion
patterns speak to one another. Missoni celebrates an elegance that has
become an artistic expression as well as something of a cultural and
fashion revolution since the early 1950s, when Rosita and Ottavio
Missoni began their creative journey into fashion and art, with a
talent for experimentation that never betrayed the spirit of their
origins in the decades to come. Divided into thematic sections, each
is introduced by an essay including quotes by the Missonis themselves,
highlighting the artistic decisions that contributed to the success
and recognizability of their fashion house. With previously
unpublished material from both the family and the company archives,
this volume is a look into the creative and artistic world of Missoni.
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Bill Cunningham
New York Times Bestseller in this charming guide to entertaining, kate
spade new york throws rigid rules out the door and shares
unpretentious ideas for the modern-day hostess that are easy, festive,
authentic, and always with an air of deliberate polish. filled with
how-tos, personal essays, anecdotes, recipes, and a liberal dash of
style, all in good taste will transform you into the hostess everyone
wants an invitation from. the book covers the essential lost arts—how
to shuck an oyster, curate a vibrant guest list, guide a dinner-table
discussion—right alongside modern conundrums such as Instagram
etiquette at dinner. whether you entertain a little or a lot, or just
love being the person everyone wants to sit next to at dinner, all in
good taste is the modern classic you’ll treasure for years.
Disclaimer: The wine stain on the cover of the book is a design
element and is intentional.

Sleeveless
From Sophia Amoruso, the New York Times-bestselling author of
#GIRLBOSS, a lushly illustrated embodiment of the collective spirit of
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the Nasty Gal brand, Sophia's own personal brand, and girlbosses
everywhere, with a foreword by Courtney Love. Warning: this is not a
style book. It's not about how to mix prints--it's about how to leave
yours on everything you touch. Highly graphic and visual, filled with
illustrations, photos and short essays, Nasty Galaxy is part
scrapbook, part inspo-journey, with moments of frivolity scattered
throughout. Tactical and entertaining, envelope-pushing and
conventional, surprising and refreshingly straightforward, Nasty
Galaxy is a dive into Sophia's philosophies on work, relationships,
balance, friendships, and more. It is a celebration of her roots in
vintage clothing, punk attitude, fringe characters, and don't-give-afuck thought leadership. Nasty Galaxy is Amoruso's newest life bible,
approaching style, music, philosophy, and advice in the same way
#GIRLBOSS approached business--unconventionally. Oversized and in full
color, this is the newest, coolest, must-have accessory.

Labor and Creativity in New York’s Global Fashion Industry
Fashion is ever-changing, influenced by the key designers that capture
a moment in history; and Coco Chanel is arguably the most significant
influence on women's fashion in the twentieth century.Coco's World is
a compilation of Megan Hess' stunning illustrations of the 100 most
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quintessential moments through Chanel's history, from Coco's
incredible life, to the impact of Karl Lagerfeld on the company and
the incredible items that have become iconic of the brand – the little
black dress, the luxurious bags and accessories, glamorous jewellery
and of course the renowned Chanel No 5 perfume. Interspersed with
historical anecdotes and famous quotes from Coco herself, Karl
Lagerfeld and other key fashion icons of the era, this book is an
elegant and immersive introduction to the moments that shaped Coco and
the iconic Chanel brand – and how fashion, in turn, shaped their
lives.

About Time
A stunning exploration of fashion's premier art form with
internationally renowned illustrator Megan Hess. Hundreds of hours,
many expert hands and unimaginable metres of fabric: couture is truly
wearable art, where creativity and craftsmanship collide. Megan Hess
has spent her career documenting fashion's most beautiful people,
places and pieces. In The Illustrated World of Couture, she brings to
life its most important - and intriguing - art form, with fascinating
insights and exceptional illustrations. Worn by only a handful of
people worldwide, couture still has incredible influence, even beyond
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the traditional boundaries of fashion. In this unique collection,
follow Megan through the intricate details, multifaceted inspirations
and dramatic shows that define the couture experience. Let her
introduce you to the generations of creators who conceive and craft
these fantastical garments, and the collectors who treasure them. And
travel with her to the exclusive ateliers and glamorous events of the
world's fashion capitals to see how couture is both designed and
displayed. Megan Hess invites you to discover The Illustrated World of
Couture in this essential volume for all fashion devotees.
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